
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 6/10/2021 4:11 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/10/2021 

M R  Allen Grimwood 
8 Post ST 
Moruya Heads NSW 2537 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

I object to the vertical seawall proposed at Collaroy/Narrabeen. 

This development does not satisfy any o f  the considerations o f  SEPP (Coastal Management) in particular 
those o f  a coastal environment area or a coastal use area. 

This stretch o f  coastline is an area o f  world class surf that attracts visitors and locals which contribute to the 
local economy. The seawall will alter long shore sand movements and affect the establishment o f  sandbanks 
within the entire bay that extends from North Narrabeen to Collaroy. This will jeopardise sand banks and 
potentially irreversibly change the surf zone for surfers and other beach users. Access during times where it 
is directly exposed to wave attack will be impeded and dangerous. The visual impact will be immense and 
adverse. This seawall goes against all sound planning and environmental principles and should not be 
approved. 
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